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General Comment 

Please do the right thing and HOLD THESE CRIMINALS ACCOUNTABLE! For far 
too long these institutions have abused their powers, exemptions, and regulations. I, as 
a United States Citizen, fully support the enforcement and crackdown of strengthening 
this pre existing rule. Institutions that have been fined, penalized, convicted, or 
otherwise affiliated with criminal activities should NOT receive the exemption status. 
Hold these institutions accountable. Institutions that are caught up in criminal acts 
SHOULD NOT have access to or be managing Americans pension and retirement 
funds. Just as we as regular citizens have to follow the law and are held accountable 
for breaking the rules, so should banks and financial institutions. PLEASE DO YOUR 
JOB AND DO THE RIGHT THING. 
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